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RE: Docket No. 000148-TP; Request by~BellSouth Telecommunications, Id¢} foxn ((9)
approval of an amendment to the existing interconnection, unbundling and «
resale agreement with TriVergent Communications

By the attached letter dated February 21, 2000, BellSouth Telecommunications,
Inc. requests that the Commission withdraw its filing to approve the above-referenced
amendment. Therefore, pursuant to Section 2.07(C)(6)(d ministrative Procedures
Manual, staff requests that Docket No. 000148-TP berclosed a

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Attachment

cc: Division of Telecommunications (Cordiano)
Division of Legal Services (Pefia)
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@ BELLSOUTH

BeliSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 850 222120} Nangy H. Sims

Suita 400 Fax 850 222-8840 Director - Regulatory Relatians
150 Sauth Manrac Street

Tallahassee, Florida 32301

February 21, 2000
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Ms. Blanca S. Bayo

Director, Division of Records and Reporting
Fiorida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399

equest by BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. for
approval of Interconnectian, Unbundling, & Resale Agreement with State
Communications, Inc. d/b/a TriVergent Communications, Inc.

Dear Ms. Bayo:
On February 4, 2000, BellSouth Telecommunications, In¢c. and State Communications,

Inc. d/b/a TriVergent Communications, Inc. filed an interconnection, unbundling, &
resale agreement to be a by the Florida Public Service Commission.

t, as it is a duplicate of the

amendment filed on December T; Dockel ©91792-TP. We are sorry for any

inconvenience this may have caused.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to call.

Yours very truly, ;

Director - Regulatory Relations

ce. Mary Jo Peed
Nancy White





